
Welcome all cellists and music lovers! 
 

You are invited to  
A Holiday “Cellobration” 

 

 

WHEN: Sunday, December 8 at 7 p.m.  
 

WHAT: An evening bringing together UVic students, alumni, their students and the wonderful 
community of Victoria cellists to share music and cheer. The first part of the evening will feature 
ensembles from the community. The second half of the program will be a holiday play-along. See 
below on how you can participate.  

 
WHO: Open to any and all cellists who would like to participate, along with their friends and lovers 
of music and the cello.  

 
WHY: To highlight and celebrate Victoria’s cello community. This event is by donation and all 
proceeds will go to the newly created Gail O’Riordan Memorial Fund. 

 
WHERE: Phillip T. Young Recital Hall, School of Music, University of Victoria 

 
 
Ways to participate:  
 

• Perform with a cello ensemble (four or more cellos). You must be committed to preparing music 
with your ensemble in advance. Register your ensemble here by Nov. 8  

 

• Bring your cello and join the holiday play-along at the end of the evening. Music will be sent in 
advance via email. Sign up here 
 

• Come to listen and enjoy music shared by your friends, students, teachers and colleagues.  
 

 
 
We hope you will join us as we bring in the holiday season with an evening of cello and cheer! 

 
 

For inquiries, contact Pamela Highbaugh Aloni at phighbau@uvic.ca.  
 

Concert info | Registration & RSVP 

https://forms.gle/uhPKTJiGMbpD1pMR8
https://forms.gle/uhPKTJiGMbpD1pMR8
mailto:phighbau@uvic.ca
https://finearts.uvic.ca/music/calendar/events/a-holiday-cellobration/
https://forms.gle/uhPKTJiGMbpD1pMR8

